
Early this afternoon the University was informed 
of a potential threat to the campus.  In the process 
of alerting the campus we were informed that the 
matter has been resolved.  We want to assure you 
that the campus is secure. 
 
 
 
Follow-up to Timely Warning - Important Information 
 
Earlier today we were informed of the tragic death of one of our students, in 
Shenk’s Hall.  He died of an apparent self-inflicted gunshot.  During the 
police investigation, there was concern for a potential threat to the campus.  
Because of this information, the student walkout/rally on the Quad was 
asked to disperse.  Police then spoke to a person of interest who is not 
affiliated with the University.  After that discussion, Millersville Borough 
Police Chief, John Rochat indicated that the campus is no longer at risk.  
 
The Counseling Center is available for the campus community.  At 9 p.m. 
this evening counselors and campus ministers will be in Shenk’s Hall.  
Anyone needing counseling should call the Center at 872-3122.    
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